
 

 

Seattle HPHC: On Sunday our True Mother will greet us and share her heart 
 
Rosie Dijan Muyongo 
January 18, 2025 
 

 
 

Dear Seattle Heavenly Parent's Holy Community, Blessed Families, Brothers and Sisters, 

 

Heavenly blessings! 

 

True Mother is still here in America. So much love is being poured by heaven to all of us.  

 

On Sunday, January 19, our True Mother will greet and share her heart once more to the American 

families. If you are not going to IPEC in Las Vegas to see her, please consider joining us for a watch 

party at the church.  

 

We will be broadcasting live the program from Las Vegas from 10:00 AM. It will serve as our Sunday 

Service. After the service, we will spend some time for group discussion and sharing. Pizza will be serve 

for lunch. 

 

Below is the link to a live recording that Rev. Dunkley posted from the Rise Up workshop. They are truly 

very much alive and exciting! 

 

www,facebook,com/share/v/1FHV1Am4AK/ 

 

Thank you all for your continuous support. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Rosie Dijan Muyongo 

 

Seattle Family Church Pastor 

rdmuyongo.seattlehphc@ gmail,com 

 

 

 


